

## UVic Pride Collective Minutes - September 4th 2015

---

1. Acknowledgement of the Territories
  2. Safer Spaces Guidelines
  3. Round of Names
  4. What is a collective and how does it work?
- 

### 5. Updates

1. Orientation Tabling
  2. Cancelling Tours
    - Weren't prepared - maybe do in October or next semester
  3. Retreat
    - Went really well :)
  4. Workstudy
    - We had applied for two and only got approved for one - the resource organizer (150 hours)
- 

### 6. Workstudy Hiring Committee Election

- We need to elect a hiring committee to do the hiring of the workstudy position.

### DISCUSSION

- How many people?
- Maybe 4?
- I think we should just have 2 - 3. 4 is a lot.
- Anybody interested?
- Tri, Cassandra
- Ask Ki, because she had the job last year. Otherwise, as Macayla or Orillia?
- Can we pre-approve Ki?

### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Elect 3 people to the hiring committee. Tribesty, Cassandra, and pre-approve Ki.
- 

### 7. Educational and Employment Equity Advisory Committees

- We still are looking for a rep. Anybody interested?

#### DISCUSSION

- Tri

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Elect Tri to EDAG.
- 

### **8. Interim UVSS Board Rep**

- Orillia cannot be our board rep anymore. Anybody interested in being our interim board rep on the UVSS board?

#### DISCUSSION

- Aaron is interested

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Elect Aaron as interim board rep until AGM.
- 

### **9. Sexualized Violence Awareness Week**

- The events are rolling out. They are looking for volunteers and for us to table.

#### DISCUSSION

- Yah lets do it.
- Anybody interested in tabling?
- Kat and Cassadra

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Table at the events.
- 

### **10. Farmer's Market**

- UVSS is having a farmers market. Do we want to table?

#### DISCUSSION

- Doesn't hurt. Might as well.

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Table at UVSS farmer's market.

---

### 11. **Workshop Request**

- We had originally approved a video glitching workshop (round 2). There is a request to combine this workshop with our next games night.

#### DISCUSSION

- Makes sense.
- Book a larger room?
- Faciliator doesn't have consoles right now, so this would mitigate that.
- Cassandra has consoles
- Aaron has xbox if needed

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Combine the two
- 

### 12. **Zip Car for Resource Pick Up**

- We need to pick up some resources from ISH. Nobody available with car. Kat can rent a zip car for like 10 bucks. Can we approve to pick up the resources?

#### DISCUSSION

- Yep

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Approve zip car for resource pick up
- 

### 13. **Need more "About Pride" postcards**

- Can we approve to print 500 more of them? We need them to table at our orientation events.

#### DISCUSSION

- Yep

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Go to zap to print 500 more.
-

#### 14. **Safety Panel**

- Judicial affairs, equity and human rights department, security, ombudsperson are on a panel on making/seeking support. Do we want to stay in the loop regarding this organizing?

#### DISCUSSION

- UVSS is also involved
- Table? Possible blurb?
- Kat is in meetings - very new and in the early stages

#### ACTION/MOTION/DECISION

- Consensus. Stay in loop, but don't agree to anything yet.
- 

Meeting Adjourned